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6th May 2025 

 

 

Dear Yr 3 Parents and Carers 

 

Re: River Walk – Thursday 15th May 2025.  

 

As part of our class geography topic, we are going to walk down to the 

River Colne in London Colney, where we will explore the wildlife, plants 

and the area.  We will then enjoy a packed lunch picnic together by the 

river. 

 

On the day, children will need: 
 

• School uniform  

• Comfortable but safe shoes or black trainers, no sandals or flip flops 

• Packed lunch (please let the office know if you require a FSM packed lunch) 

• Drinking water  

• Apply sun cream at home before school 

• Sun Hat  

• No swimming costumes 

 

I hope you agree that this will be a good, fun and educational, local field trip for the children.  If you have 

any questions, please do come and speak to us. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Michelle Spriggs 

Class Teacher 

http://www.londoncolney.herts.sch.uk/

